


travelling from Edgware very unwelcoming.

With thousands of new residents in the forest of tower blocks and a major
reduction in parking spaces I know that my friends and family will no longer come
into Edgware as they won't be able to park. So I would meet them away from
Edgware.

I am very sad that these plans will destroy the pleasant suburban nature of
Edgware. 

I understand your plan has been under development since 2020. However, I only
recently became aware of its existence and its potential impact on our community.
It would have a huge impact on us, and I believe you should have made people
aware of it a long time ago.

In my professional life I am used to reading, analysing and amending lengthy,
complicated documents, and yet I found the volume, complexity - and lack of
clarity - in the Local Plan and related documents made them virtually
incomprehensible, and overwhelming. 

The documents appear to be designed to deter residents from participating in a
democratic process. You will be aware that most residents would not be in a
position to scrutinise and analyse hundreds of pages and give an informed view of
the contents. 

I am extremely concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its
residents - and its businesses - both now and in the years to come.
 
In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for all
the representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association. I have read their submissions and consider their submissions as
reflecting my own concerns.

Yours faithfully

Judith Lustigman




